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Mr John Mendoza

Chief Executive Officer

Mental Health Council of Australia
PO Box 174

DEAKIN WEST ACT 2600

Dear Mr Mendoza

Thank you for your letter of 24 March 2005, regarding the Mental Health and Human
Rights Draft Report. South Australia appreciates the opportunity to comment on the
relevant sections of the Draft Report.

Please find attached a response prepared by the Mental Health Unit, Department of
Health, South Australia. For your ease, the submission has also been collated under
the National Standards for Mental Health Services including both a response and list
of significant achievements relating to the concerns raised in the Draft Report.

| note that you have discussed the draft report and initiatives underway in South
Australia in detail with Ms Learne Durrington, Deputy Director, Mental Health Unit,
Department of Health. Should you require any additional information please contact
Learne directly on (08) 82260777.

Yours sincerely

" HON LEA STEVENS MP
Minister for Health - :
Minister Assisting the Premier in Social Inclusion
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